

## Seedlings Allocation for the Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center

1 message

BMB Napwc <napwc@bmb.gov.ph> To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Fri, Jun 25, 2021 at 4:05 PM

Dear RED Ferrer,

Greetings from the Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center!

May we forward to you the signed memo on the above-mentioned subject.

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you very much,

Very truly yours,



## **Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center**

Quezon Avenue, Diliman Quezon City Tel. No.: 8924 6031 local 236/243

Email Addresses: napwc@bmb.gov.ph/napwc@yahoo.com

FB Page: https://www.facebook.com/bmbnapwc/

NAP 21-678 Memo To RED MIMAROPA Seedling allocation for the NAPWC of the Native Trees.pdf 921K